
 

 



 

 

 

The Dart 

A Brief History 

The Dart was a publication of the school with the first issue 

published Dec. 21, 1911.  It was a small 14 to 18 page 

booklet, six pages devoted to ads.  It cost ten cents and it was 

initially published each month of the “School Year”.  It was 

the brainchild of City Superintendent of Schools, Howard F. 

Fleshman.  He was the city superintendent from 1901 to 

1904 and was re-appointed in Sept. 1911.  At that time we 

had a city school system and a county system.  Fleshman 

named the publication.  The first year five issues were 

published with a final a larger booklet, termed the "Year 

Book."  It had 25 pages and was much like the present Dart.  

After a few years the monthly issues stopped (it is believed 

in 1918 because of the war) and it became the annual 

yearbook around 1920. 

 

Attached is a copy of the very first issue of “The Dart”, Vol. 

1, No. 1. 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 


